
 

NOTICE OF  

BUDGET HEARING 
 

The City of Belle Glade has adopted a 

budget for fiscal year 2021-2022.  A 

public hearing to adopt an amendment to 

the budget will be held on May 16, 2022, 

at 6:30 p.m. at Belle Glade City Hall 

Commission Chambers, 110 Dr. Martin 

Luther King, Jr. Blvd., West, Belle Glade, 

FL  33430. 
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